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The Bylaw Adjudication Program (the Program) provides local governments in British Columbia with an 
alternative out-of-court approach to adjudicating bylaw infractions. The Program’s administrative process 
allows independent adjudicators to hear matters related to simple bylaw infractions. The goal of the 
Program is to provide simple, fair, cost-effective, timely, and accessible dispute resolution. The Program’s 
governing legislation is the Local Government Bylaw Notice Enforcement Act (the Act) and the Bylaw 
Notice Enforcement Regulation (the Regulation). 
 
Program users, including local governments and adjudicators, have raised a number of issues impacting 
program operations. The Program is seeking input from local governments to better understand the 
issues and explore options for improvement and modernization.   
 
The survey can be accessed by following the link or QR code below. If you encounter any issues with the 
survey, please contact Christian.Lett@gov.bc.ca. Thank you for your participation. 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/mdrmbxnxiX 
 
 

 
 
 
The results of this survey will be shared with respondents and through the Bylaw Adjudication Program 
Working Group. Any future phases of this work will be announced at a later date. 
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